
Fredericks Peebles & Morgan LLP
cordially invites you to an

Open House & Recognition Luncheon
honoring

Thomas W. Fredericks,
the 2013 recipient of the

University of Colorado’s George Norlin Award 

Thursday, October 24, 2013  11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
Fredericks Peebles & Morgan LLP

1900 Plaza Drive
Louisville, CO 80027 

Evening reception to follow at the Hotel Boulderado

The George Norlin Award recognizes
an outstanding alumni

who demonstrated a commitment to excellence
in his chosen field

and a devotion to the betterment of society
and his community 

 RSVP to Monique Douville at 
mdouville@ndnlaw.com  

or 303-673-9600 


